
  
West Wales Area 

 
BOOKING FORM 

Meet, Eat & Sing Choral Evensong 
St Mary’s Church, Tenby (SA70 8AP) 

Saturday 15 June 2019 
Director: Andrew Cusworth  Organist: Simon Pearce 

Cost: £7 for RSCM members/affiliates – £9 for others 

The programme for the day is: 

10.30 am Registration and coffee at St Mary’s Church 
11.00 am First rehearsal 
12.45 pm Break for lunch  
2.15 pm Second rehearsal 
3.30 pm Tea break 
4.30 pm Choral Evensong 
 
We will have the use of a room for the coffee, lunch and afternoon tea breaks. We will order in a fish and chip (or 
similar) lunch for those who would like this (but please note that this is not included in the cost of the event) 
or you are welcome to bring your own refreshments or to eat in the town if you prefer.  
 
Please book as soon as possible, and by Wednesday 5 June 2019 at the latest, by sending the completed form, 
together with a cheque (or cheques) made payable to ‘RSCM West Wales’ to: Mrs Glynis Morris, Cae Ceffylau, 
Drefach, Llanybydder, Ceredigion SA40 9SX (contact details for any queries: glynis@gdmorris.demon.co.uk or 01570 
481336) 
 
Contact Name   ................................................................................................ 

Address   ................................................................................................ 

    ................................................................................................ 

Email / phone   ................................................................................................ 

Church (if affiliated)  ................................................................................................. 

It would also be helpful to have an idea of the numbers who would like lunch to be ordered in – menus will be available 
at registration and firm bookings/payment will need to be made when you arrive. 
 

Name Voice part Payment 
(£9 or £7) 

Ordered lunch: 
Yes or No 

    

    

    

    

If you have your own copies of the RSCM Festival Books ‘With Saintly Shout and Solemn Jubilee’ (which we used at the 
2017 Area Choirs’ Festival) please bring them with you. We will have copies to borrow for the day for singers who do 
not have their own copies. Please note that the choir will not be robing for this event. 

Note: We plan to take some photos during this event for inclusion in our local RSCM newsletter and on the Diocesan 
website. If you have any objection to this, please indicate this on your booking form. 


